
From: Michael Nguyen [mailto:michael.nguyen@amwu.org.au]  

Sent: Friday, 8 September 2017 11:29 AM 
To: Chambers - Hamilton DP 

Cc: 'andrew.crabb@nat.awu.net.au'; Brent Ferguson 
Subject: AM2016/3 Helicopter Aircrew 

 
Dear Associate to Deputy President Hamilton 
 
I refer to the directions issued by the Commission 6 July 2017 in matter AM2016/3 Proposed 
Helicopter Award. 
 
I am writing to respectfully request an extension of the deadlines for parties indicated in the 
directions by one week.   
 
A number of matters have arisen in recent times which have required a diversion of resources.    
 
In light of these unforeseen matters the AMWU requests new deadlines as follows: 

1) 20 September 
2) 27 September 
3) 29 November 
4) 12 January 

 
The date of the mention would remain unchanged. 
 
This would ensure that all parties received the additional time of one week.  There would still be a 
three week period before the mention in February 2018. 
 
Regards 
 
Michael 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Michael Nguyen 
Research Officer 
Australian Manufacturing Workers' Union 
e. michael.nguyen@amwu.org.au 
p. +61 2 8868 1500 | f. +61 2 9897 9275  
w. www.amwu.org.au 
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